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St. Johns College

Oxford

11" April 2005 OX1 3P
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Te (01865) 277300
Fax:  (01865) 277435
Ms Anne-Marie O’Reilly
205 Westbrook Avenue
Westbrook,
Margate,
Kent
CT9 5HS

Dear Ms O’Reilly,
St John’s College, Oxford (the “College”) — Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the “FOTIA”)
Thank you for your letter dated 29% March 2005 which the College received on 1st April 2005.

You express dissatisfaction with the College’s response to your request for information made under the FOIA. Your
comments shall be treated as a complaint and shall therefore be dealt with in accordance with the College’s internal
review process. The internal review process and its committee are set up in accordance with the FOIA and the
guidance and codes of practice published by the Information Commissioner and the Department of Constitutional
Affairs.

The College FOIA shall make a determination within a period of approximately 6 weeks, giving a determination date
of 20 May 2005. Should it become apparent that such determination will be longer than this then the College will set a

secondary target time for the determination and will contact you and explain the reason for the delay.

Should the determination of the internal review process result in information previously withheld being released to you
then such information shall be released within 20 working days after the determination.

The College will continue to assist you with your FOIA request and is happy to answer any questions you may have
regarding the internal review process.

1 am sending this letter to your Kent address and placing a copy in your pigeon-hole at St John’s College.

Yours sincerely,

L[ttt

Dr A T Boyce
Principal Bursar




